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Happy Summer! 

While our water situation has been vexing, we are making progress 

in other fronts.  The St. Mary’s Hall bathrooms have been safely 

abated from asbestos.  A new floor is scheduled to go down and the 

bathrooms should be available again for use soon afterward.  The 

upstairs bathrooms are still available in the Parish House.  Also, the 

contracts have been signed with the Andrew Ansaldi Company out 

of Manchester.  They will be starting the accessibility project soon.  

The project should take about four months, and they are confident 

they can get it done before Christmas.  I know all of this is going to 

require some patience.  The water situation has certainly affected 

my family, so the importance of flexibility is a daily lesson for me.  I 

ask for your prayers as we continue to make progress on these 

important projects.  In the meantime, we will continue to give 

thanks for our blessings, show love to our neighbors, and praise the 

Lord.  

 

Blessings, 

Marc 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

7/23 @ 10:30am 

Wednesday Eucharist 
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           St. John’s Announcements 

 

 

The Feast of St. Mary will be celebrated on Sunday, August 17th.  On this holy day we will celebrate the life 

and continued importance of the mother of our Lord.  We will flower the cross with blooms from our own 

gardens.  We will also be honoring our confirmands at this mass. 

 

Summer Food Events  

Our annual Berryfest will be July 27th after the 10:00am Eucharist.  Our annual Ice Cream Sunday will be 

August 31st immediately after the 10:00am Eucharist.  I hope you are able to join us for these fun events.  

 

 


